
 

Our learning this week… 

 

Science – Healthy Bodies. Digestive system. I recreated the process of a digestive 
system in class – much to the disgust and delight of the children! The children have 
written about the process: some did stories, others made cartoon strips and some 
wrote a scientific explanation. 

English – Newspaper reports. We read an article format from the Gazette about a 
WW2 bomb found on an allotment in Wotton. We then imagined what would happen 
if one was discovered on the school field during a school day! The children’s 
newspaper reports are excellent and very entertaining. 

Maths- We have moved on to volume this week and have been focusing on volume 
of cubes and cuboids. Finishing with a practical task making interlocking cubes that 
are the cube numbers up to 1000cm3. 

Reminder: Don’t forget to remind the children to dress in their WW2 costumes and 
bring a rationed plate of party snacks for Monday. I will film the children singing and 
post on Google Classroom. 

National Day of Reflection – The year 5 and 6 children drew a leaf and wrote 
reflections of the past year and hopes for the future on them. We have created a 
Tree of Hope in the corridor. 
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